
June 17, 2006

Rev. Al Ewert

3701 E. 13  Streetth

Wichita, KS 67208

Greetings in Christ Al! 

Thank you again so much for your willingness to serve with us at graduation by doing the Invocation for

our commencement.  You are near and dear to us, and a solid leader of our ministry.  We want all of our

students and their families to see you and how important you are to what we do here.  I know you days are

full, but we are grateful for you doing this for us and our students.

Please plan to be at TUMI at 6:00 p.m.  We will meet and review the service at 6:10 p.m. in our old library

which is now called “Caleb Classroom”.  The service will start at 6:30 p.m. and will last about 1 hour and

20 minutes. 

I’ve enclosed a brief overview of the ceremony that I will be giving to the students when we meet on

Tuesday.  The ceremony is formal so dressier clothes will be appropriate.  You are free to leave after the

ceremony but are most welcome to stay for the light reception we are having afterward.  Completely up to

you and what your own schedule allows.

Thank you again Al for your willingness to serve all of us in this way.  We are looking to a great evening

of celebration!  If you have any questions, or run into any difficulty  please do not hesitate to contact me

(I’ll have my cell on all afternoon and evening  –  680-3532).  

Blessings to you this weekend!

Lorna


